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Dear Parents,
Further to our recent letter regarding online payments, we are pleased to inform you that you will be receiving a text message and/or email which will provide you with the website link and password.

This will allow you to pay for dinner money, milk or juice, trips and school fund online.  You will receive a new text/email every time a payment is due.
Please note cash and cheques will still be acceptable (handed to class in the morning).

If you have any problems try the parent guide or contact the school office.
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